
JBC Monthly Status Report – September 

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• Windows for the building will be delivered on Monday, September 25. 

• The JBC voted to authorize PC Construction to postpone construction of the 

turf field until Summer of 2019.  There will be no additional cost for this.  

PC Construction will also most likely re-bid the tract for work to be 

completed in the summer of 2019 also.  

• The Fundraising sub-committee continues to meet on a regular basis.  A 

press release will be sent to area businesses within the next few weeks.  

Planet Fitness made an initial donation to the “Building it Brighter” 

campaign in the amount of $25,000.      

• Discussion is starting on a potential time capsule and grand opening 

celebration.  The grand opening will most likely occur in October of 2019.  

Mr. Driscoll is meeting with students and they will be involved in the 

process for both.   


